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Gautho, Julia

From: STEPHANIE HARLAN <slharlan@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 2:31 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Support for Treasure Cove Playground

Dear Mayor Clarke and Council members, 
Thank you very much for your past support for the wonderful Treasure Cove project at Jade Street 
Park. This important recreational facility is another accomplishment we will be very proud to have in 
Capitola, and will continue to move us forward in meeting our ADA goals. 
I urge you to continue your strong support for this great project. 
Cordially,    Stephanie Harlan 
slharlan@sbcglobal.net 
831 475-7184 


